
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be  found 

on the school website 
where there is a link to 

the latest advice from the 
government.  

https://
www.perryhall.co.uk/
coronavirus-advice/  

and  
 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do  

We can see that most of you have been keeping 
very busy with the homework tasks we have 
been setting.  

We will continue our work on 
plants and will look at how 
plants get their nutrients.   

In creative curriculum , we shall be taking a 
closer look at the River Nile. 

 

 

As always, we’re always here to help so if you 
have any questions regarding anything please 
email us at: 
wt.y3homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
and we’ll get back to you.  

We are looking forward to hearing from you all 
about how your home learning is going! 

Here are some useful websites for you 
to use at home: 

https://readon.myon.co.uk/library/
browse.html  

https://
home.oxfordowl.co.uk 

https://
www.youtube.com/user/
thebodycoach1  

http://www.pobble365.com/ 

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk   

 

Woodthorne News 

Year 3 

Monday 18th May   

Hi Year 3 children 

We hope you’re all well and have had a great half-term; we 
really miss all of you. Thank you for contacting us and sharing 
the lovely things you have been doing at home. We would like 
you to carry on sending photos and pictures weekly of what 
you have been up to through the  year group email, especially 
if you haven’t sent us photos yet.  

This half-term, we will be celebrating Woodthorne’s 
60th anniversary, it’s a very special time as we are 
commemorating when Woodthorne opened.  

Stay well, stay alert and keep smiling 

Miss Mahay, Mrs Weston and Miss Edwards 

                  

Home Learning: A MASSIVE thank you to everyone who has sent in photos and emails. Here’s a selection of 
Y3 Home Learning work. A special ‘Well Done’ to Ronnie, Darcee and Max.  

                       

 

 

     

Hello everyone - parents and children,   

We  hope you are all well, staying safe and staying alert. Welcome to our Year group 
newsletter during the school closure period.   

We are sending a newsletter to keep you up to date with home learning, celebrate our children’s achievements and share news. 
Keep sending us your wonderful pictures, photos, ideas and news through our year group email. We would like every child to 

continue to contact us at least once a week. As the letter from Mrs Cheema suggests, schools in our MAT may possibly reopen 
on June 15th, we still ask you to speak to your children about maintaining a social distance of 2m and help them to understand 

what that distance actually is, and the importance of it within school, as well as the other measures to keep everyone safe.  

We hope you have wonderful times meeting up with other members of your family from Monday.  

Home Learning:  

Thank you so much for your excellent home learning. It 
was very close, but our first winning Home Learning of 
the Week was Annabelle Witt with her Horus eye pharaoh 
ship; brilliant work, Annabelle! Keep sending your lovely 
work in, as it might be your work that is chosen next 
time. 
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